
09FEB 2018 

TO: COMO Wally Smith, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF FEB District B&S Report 

 

 Mavericks surfing event is postponed.  It may occur anytime (with 3 days notice) 

until 31MAR.  Sector SF AUXLO has requested assist from our DIV 4 VEs to 

offer VSCs at this event due to the large number of recreational boaters expected 

to attend. 

 As per DSO-IM Reports, Sector SF Planning Staff is moving forward again with 

incorporating AUX support into their Contingency of Operations Plans. 

 AUX DCDRs are reminded to submit their unit’s application for the D11N COMO 

Robert Phifer Award in conjunction with their Active Duty Unit counterpart.  This 

award will be presented at DTRAIN by Sector SF Staff. 

 


